
WE 
NEED 
YOUR 
INPUT!

Public Open House  & Input Sessions
for the Casper Regional 
Wayfinding System

If you live in Casper, Mills, Bar Nunn, Evansville, or 
Natrona County, we need your help!

Together, with your input, we are creating a new signage and wayfinding master plan. This is 
your opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed sign design. 

Monday, October 21, 2019

4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.	
Town of Mills
Location: Community Center
	       401 Wasatch Avenue

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.	
Town of Evansville
Location: Community Center 
	       71 N. Curtis Street

Tuesday, October 22, 2019

3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.	
Natrona County
Location: County Courthouse Lobby
	     200 N. Center

5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
All municipalities welcome
Location: Lobby of Casper City Hall
	     200 N. David

7:15 p.m. – 7:45 p.m. 
Town of Bar Nunn
Location: 4820 Wardwell 		
	       Industrial Ave.


